
 

We have enjoyed another very practical week in Class 4 this week.! Firstly, we 

worked hard to sew our Christmas stockings, thinking about the different steps 

and linking this to our Instruction Writing in Literacy. Year5 and 6 sewed some 

truly magnificent Christmas stockings which we filled with sweets and chocolates! 

See our group photo below and individual photographs uploaded separately to the 

Class 4 page on the school website!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following on from making papier mache Roman shields (as part our Art this 

term), this week we enjoyed painting them! We had previously carefully thought 

about our designs and we think you will agree, they look very impressive!  See 

our group photo below and individual photographs uploaded separately to the 

Class 4 page on the school website!  


